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Dear Friend:

We at Red Oak Farm would like to invite you to the Eighth Annual “Kickin’ Childhood
Cancer” Charity Horse Show, in memory of our brothers Jimmy and Tommy Walters, to
benefit the Valerie Fund Children’s Center for Cancer and Blood disorders at The
Unterberg Children’s Hospital at Monmouth Medical Center. Because of the tremendous
support we have recieved over the years, “Kickin’ Childhood Cancer” has raised well over
$115,000 net. Together we can continue to make a difference in the lives of children battling
life threatening illnesses.

The Show is a fun family event that will be held on Sunday September 27, 2015 at Red
Oak Farm, 577 Pleasant Plains Road, Stirling, NJ] 07980. The Horse Show will feature
equestrian competitions, silent auction, food and a toy drive. The highlight of this event will
be the Fall Feature Hunter Derby.

It is our hope that you will consider joining us in our fundraising efforts by becoming a
Sponsor, donating a gift for our silent auction, bringing an unwrapped new gift for our
Holiday toy drive, purchasing apparel or making a donation See the attached Sponsorship
form for more information regarding the different levels of sponsorship. Thank you for
considering our request.

Monmouth Medical Center has received state designation as a Children’s Hospital for
Monmouth and Ocean counties; this is a recognition that signals to the community that
pediatrics is a major part of the hospital’s mission. Monmouth’s Level III Neonatal
Intensive Care Unit (NICU) was the first NICU in New Jersey and first community hospital
NICU in the country. The Pediatric Emergency Department is the first and the only one in the
region to have pediatricians board certified in emergency medicine. Monmouth also has one
of only two comprehensive National Cystic Fibrosis Foundation accredited centers in New

Jersey. The Unterberg Children’s Hospital is home to one of the state’s six Valerie Fund
Centers for Children with Cancer and Blood Disorders, one of the largest and most
advanced pediatric hematology/oncology networks in the country.

Your most generous contribution will be greatly appreciated. Please make checks
payable to MMCF /Valerie Center. If you require additional information about how you can
get more involved please contact Bethie at (908) 507-0653, bethie09@aol.com, or Sandra
at (908) 337-6032, sandrasiliato@verizon.net. Please fax the form to (908) 647-3392.
For more information regarding the ad journal contact Kristin Muir at (609)259-2139.

If you need more information regarding The Valerie Center at The Unterberg Children’s
Hospital at Monmouth Medical Center, please call Susan Dulczak, Clinical Director at (732)
923-7706.

Very truly yours,
Bethie W. Dayton, Co-Chair

“Kickin’ Childhood Cancer”
Charity Horse Show

Sandra W. Siliato, Co Chair
“Kickin’ Childhood Cancer”
Charity Horse Show

P.S. All contributions to Monmouth Medical Center Foundation are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
Monmouth Medical Center Foundation is a not-for-profit organization. MMCF’ Tax identification number is 22-2456079




